
ECOSOC Decision 2002/282 
 

Electronic voting system 
 
 

 At its 40th plenary meeting, on 25 July 2002, the Economic and 
Social Council, taking note of Commission on Human Rights decision 
2002/118 of 26 April 2002,1 endorsed the decision of the Commission 
to call upon the Secretary-General to continue making the electronic 
voting system available to it at all future sessions, including special 
sessions.  

 

                                                 
 1  See Official Records of the Economic and Social Council, 2002, Supplement No. 3 

(E/2002/23), chap. II, sect. B. 


